Jikebox

December 4, 2023

Dear New Waverly Friends and Family,

it's almost here!!l The 4th and 5th grade Christmas Program is on Thursday, December
7th, 2023 at 6:00pm. Students will need to arrive at 5:00pm at the New Waverly Elementary
School. Please park in the back and come in through the back door. We have been getting
prepared for the Intermediate Christmas program and it is going to be a fun, exciting, and very
entertaining night.

The 4th grade performance is first and is a collection of songs the students
recommended and voted on to sing. Some are old, some are new, but all of them will help bring
in the Christmas cheer! Just as a reminder, boys and girls should dress in sither
Christmas.shirts or solid bright colored shirts and jeans, or there Sunday best attire. Please

The Sth grade musical is entitled Jingle Bell Jukebox. The musical is set in a 50's style.
Just as a reminder, the boys can wear blue jeans rolled up at the bottom with a solid colored or
white shirt. Add a leather jacket if you want to. Girls can wear poodle or flared skirts at or below
the knee with colorful blouses. They have been working very very hard, and it will be
awesomel!l!

Please don't forget to bring your child, dressed and ready to perform to the elementary school
by 5:00 pm. There will not be anything for them to eat or drink there, so feed them before you

come.,

We're looking forward to singing for you and bringing Christmas cheer to New Waverly. It will be

Thank You,

Toby Hendiz



